
From: Cooke, Michelle
Sent: 4/19/2011 9:24:08 AM

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: 2000 foot proximity letters for PG&E 

Just fyi

From: Enis, Phillip
Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2011 9:21 AM 
To: Cooke, Michelle; Miller, Karen 
Cc: McMahon, Loreen
Subject: RE: 2000 foot proximity letters for PG&E

Thanks Michelle-

Had heard from. Bill Stock that it was going out but did not receive a copy. I would 
like to see a copy so CAB and PAO can be prepared for calls. Thanks

Phil-

From: Cooke, Michelle

Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2011 7:48 AN

To: Enis, Phillip; Miller, Karen

Cc: HcHahon, Loreen

Subject: 2000 foot proximity letters for PG&E

Phil/Karen- did PG&E share with you their draft letters to residents within 2000 feet of a gas 
transmission pipeline? Apparently Chris Johns promised Congresswoman Speier that they would notify 
residents throughout their service territory that they live near a pipeline. It is not a regulatory 
requirement they are fulfilling here, but this legislative promise. I have a copy, so if you haven’t seen it, 
let me know, they are schedule to drop in the mail today or tomorrow.

Also, the letters for hydrotesting went in the mail yesterday.

Michelle Cooke
Interim Deputy Executive Director for Safety
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